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It’s June!! 
 
There are just a few days left of school this year and many of our senior students are 
well into final exams. We want to take a moment to thank all of the students and parents 
who have been a part of our first school year as Sask DLC. We have seen tremendous 
growth and are looking forward to continuing that next school year.  
 
Below are a few things to be aware of as we wrap up this school year and prepare for 
next. June 26 is the last day of school for this year.  
 
The first day of school for the 2024-25 school year is September 3 and you can find the 
full calendar here:  2024-25 school calendar  
 
Kindergarten to Grade 9 – Join Us for an Exciting New School Year – 
Registration is Open! 
 
We encourage all Kindergarten to Grade 9 students to register by June 30 so you 
don’t have to worry about it throughout the summer and you’ll be ready to go in the Fall. 
You will have access to your courses in DLCgo.ca on the first day of school, September 
3. 
 

Students / Families can choose from two exciting learning models! 

• Synchronous (Live Classes): Perfect for students who thrive with a set 
schedule and lots of teacher interaction. 

• Asynchronous (Flexible Schedule): Ideal for self-motivated, independent 
learners who like to set their own pace and have flexibility in their schedule. 
 

Choose the option that best fits your child’s learning style. 

To learn more, visit www.saskDLC.ca/learn-from-home or call our main office at 306-
252-1000/1-844-515-3276. Our main office remains open during the summer if you 
need support with registration or have questions.  

We can’t wait to see you this fall! 

 
Grade 10 – 12 – Join Us for an Exciting New School Year – 
Registration is Open! 
 
Full-time online students can reach out to your Sask DLC Academic Advisor or your 
school counsellor to discuss the classes that interest you and how they fit your 

https://www.saskdlc.ca/
http://www.saskdlc.ca/learn-from-home


 
 

graduation plan. You are encouraged to register by June 30 so you don’t have to worry 
about it throughout the summer and you’ll be ready to go in the Fall. You will have 
access to your courses in DLCgo.ca on the first day of school, September 3. 
 
Part-time online students can contact their local school Principal or Guidance 
Counsellor to discuss course options that fit your schedule and your graduation plan for 
next year. 
 
New this year: Three Exciting Elective Courses to Expand Your Options! 
 

• Football Skills 10L (elective): introduces the basic concept of football while 
developing fitness levels, mental training and leadership skills 

 
• Baseball Skills 10L, 20L, 30L (elective): introduces you to the basics of baseball 

and guides you through intermediate and advanced techniques in throwing, 
fielding, hitting, pitching, leadership, baserunning, coaching and more! 30L is 
only offered in semester 2. 

 
• Oil & Gas 20 (PAA or elective):  you will learn about energy exploration, 

production, environmental stewardship, economic impacts and more! 
 
 To learn more and register go to www.saskDLC.ca/pathways or call our main office at 
306-252-1000 / 1-844-515-3276. Our main office remains open during the summer if 
you need support with registration or have questions. 

 

Graduation 
 
Congratulations to the Sask DLC Class of 2024 and all the Grade 12 students who have taken a Sask 
DLC class to support your graduation plan!! We are very excited for you to take the next step in your 
journey and wish you all the best! 
 
We were thrilled to celebrate the accomplishments of our Grade 12’s at graduation ceremonies in 
Estevan, Kenaston and Saskatoon.  
 

http://www.saskdlc.ca/pathways


 
 

 
 

Estevan Graduation 

 
 

Kenston Graduation 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

Saskatoon Graduation 

 
Looking ahead….. 
 
June 

• Last day of school June 26 
• Report cards will be sent to all full time Sask DLC students on June 28. For part- time 

Sask DLC students you will receive your course marks on your report card from your 
school. 

July 

• If you’re looking for some fun activities to do this Summer, check out our Summer 
2024 Musts! on our Resource Bank where you’ll find art classes, coding activities, be 
able to watch animals live in their natural habitat and so much more! 

August 

• We will be launching a new Sask DLC and Me page for students and families which will 
help you discover Sask DLC clubs you can get involved in, upcoming events, access 
helpful resources, stay in synch with the school calendar and foster 
connections….watch for a Fall communication about this! 

September 

• September 3 is the first day of school for students. You can expect your teacher or 
teachers to reach out to get to know you, introduce themselves and answer any 
questions you may have on or before the first day. 

https://resourcebank.ca/curated-collections/691
https://resourcebank.ca/curated-collections/691


 
 

• Watch for future communications to keep you in the loop as to what’s happening at 
Sask DLC and how you can get involved! 
 

Thank You 
 
Thank you to all the students and parents who took part in the Grade 6 transition night, Grade 
9 transition night, K-9 field trips, Sask DLC’s Got Talent show, GSA club activities, and visited 
us at Ag in Motion and Agribition. Your engagement is greatly appreciated, and we can't wait 
to connect with you again next year. For families attending this year’s Ag in Motion July 16-18 
– we will see you there!  

 
 
 

Enjoy Your Summer! 


